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We need to do some road maintenance in your neighbourhood

Kia ora,
Slip Repair Maintenance Works

Our role at Auckland Transport is to ensure that people can move around the city easily and safely. We
carry out regular maintenance and repair work on the network so they can do this in an easy and efficient

manner,

Where Awhitu Road (north of Given Road)
Awhitu Road (north of intersection of West Coast Road)
Grahams Beach (east of intersection of Orua Bay Road)

Hours of work Monday to Saturday — 7am to 6pm although some other works may be completed
outside of these time periods

When (duration) Awhitu Road north of Given Road — 14" May 2024 until 2™ August 2024
Awhitu Road north of intersection of West Coast Road — 6" May 2024 until 30"
August 2024

Grahams Beach east of intersection of Orua Bay Road — 4" June 2024 until 27"
September 2024

The work we're doing

We're commencing slip repair works caused by Cyclone Gabrielle to improve your neighbourhood and to keep
our communities safe. Slip repair includes significant road excavation, and this section of road will need to
remain closed continuously for the duration of works. The drawings overleaf show where we'll be working.

We'll do our best to start the work on time. Factors such as wet weather could mean a delayed start. If the
delay is significant, we'll notify you,

Traffic management

We will use a mix of temporary traffic signs (like stop/go signs) and traffic lights, and a lower speed limit. We
do this to keep traffic moving and keep people who use the roads and foolpaths safe. Traffic controllers will
help to manage vehicle access. Please follow all signs, light signals and traffic directions.



Contact Us

Get in touch with us on 09 355 3553 if you have any questions or concemns about this work.
To learn more about how we maintain roads go to our website: www.at.govt.nz/road-maintenance

Thank you for your understanding and co-operation whilst we carry out these essential works.

Nga mihi,

Supervisor: Shaun Hearnden
M 027 468 6739
E stakeholder@liveablestreets.co.nz




